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April 5, 2018 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Marlene Gordon, VP, General Counsel 
Bacardi U.S.A., Inc. 

 
 
Re: DJ Khaled’s Material Connection to Bacardi 
 
Dear Ms. Gordon: 
 
Thank you for your letter regarding deceptive advertising by DJ Khaled, Bacardi, and 
other alcohol brands on social media. We were surprised by your response stating that 
“Bacardi has never had an agreement with Mr. Khaled to promote the D’USSE brand” as 
that statement is belied by several online publications posted by Bacardi’s brand D’Usse 
and DJ Khaled, including the examples below: 

 

 
The video featured in the post above is available here. 

https://www.truthinadvertising.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/Dusee-DJ-Khaled-Partnership.mp4
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Sincerely, 

      
Laura Smith, Esq.      
Legal Director              
Truth in Advertising, Inc.            




